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GEI Solars Active solar 
technology from photovoltaic 
panels, controllers, inverters, & 
batteries to lights, pumps, and 
even toys. Custom design 
services are also available. 
www.geisolars.com 

JST Connectors Connectors: IDC, 
Board-to-Board, Wire to Board, 
Wire to Wire, Strip & Solderless 
Terminals.  
www.jst.com 

Neff-Perkins Rubber and plastic 
molded seals and gaskets, 
manufacturing in OH, Mexico, & 
India www.neff-perkins.com

Tech-Way Industries - Plastic 
molding,cleanroom, laser 
engraving, rapid prototyping 
www.tech-wayindusties.com

Shenzhen Weidy has become 
the world’s  leading professional 
film capacitor manufacturer, and 
dedicated to providing one-stop 
solution for lighting, home 
appliance, communication, 
automotive electronics , 
industrial control and green 
energy 

Allstate Gasket 
Long and Short Run Custom and 
Standard Gaskets & Tapes, 
Elastomeric Roll and Sheet 
Material, including Rubbers, PTFE, 
Viton, Buna and more and Gasket 
Making Tools for Shops and 
Maintenance Facilities. 
www.AllstateGasket.com 

Carpenter Mfg. Co., Inc. Wire 
and Jacket Stripping and Cutting 
machines for Coaxial Cable, 
Hookup Wire, Multi-Conductor 
Cable, Ribbon Cable and Magnet 
Wire. Made in the US. 
www.carpentermfg.com 

Dyna-Graphics Corporation 
Keypad solutions including 
membrane switches, rubber 
keypads, touch screens.   PCB 
assemblies for complete switch 
solutions. Offshore assemblies 
(China partnership), graphic 
overlays, capacitance touch 
assemblies. www.dyna-
graphics.com 

Exito Electronics 
DC cables and AC cords and 
related products from factories in 
China and the Philippines. 
www.exito.com.tw 

GEI COMPONENTS LEDs,  relays, 
transformers and inductors for 
North American customers 
primarily. 
www.geicomponents.com 

GEI LCD Passive LCDs such as TN, 
HTN, STN, and FSTN , color 
displays such as TFT. Assembly 
capabilities include COB, SMT, 
COG, and COF.
www.geilcd.com
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ELECTRONIC
• FILM	CAPS

• ESD	PROTECTION

• LCD	DISPLAYS

• INDUCTORS

• CIRCUIT	BOARD 

CONNECTORS

• LEDS

• PCB	ASSEMBLY	

ELECTRO-MECHANICAL
• RUBBER	KEYPADS

• MEMBRANE	SWITCHES

• TOUCHSCREENS

• SOLAR	PRODUCTS

• TRANSFORMERS

• RELAYS

• POWER	CORDS

MECHANICAL
• CUSTOM	MOLDED	RUBBER	&	SILICONE

BUSHINGS	AND	SEALS

• PLASTIC MOLDING

• POLYCARBONATE	GRAPHIC	OVERLAYS

• DIE	CUT	GASKETS

• WIRE	CUTTING	&	STRIPPING	EQUIPT

• LASER ENGRAVING
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